
 

 
Aldercar High school is proud to be part of the Embark Federation                   

School Ready – Life Ready                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
2 June 2025 
 
           
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Parents’ Evening and Mock Examination Certificate Collection 
Thursday 19th June 2025 – 4 – 6pm 
 
 
We are pleased to invite you to the Year 10 Parents’ Evening, which will take place on 
Thursday 19th of June. This is an important opportunity for you to meet with your child’s 
subject teachers to discuss their progress so far this academic year, including feedback 
from their recent mock examinations. 
 
On arrival, we ask that you enter through the main hall side doors, where your 
son/daughter will receive their mock results. These results provide a valuable record of 
your child’s performance. It will help them to reflect on their achievements, and areas for 
improvement as they prepare for their final year of study. 
 
It will be an informal evening with no appointments made on School Cloud. Alternatively, 
what we would like to ask is that your son/daughter collects their results and then has a 
discussion with four of their teachers about how they can improve their current grade as 
we move towards Year 11.  
 
We believe that a strong partnership between school and home is key to student success, 
and we look forward to welcoming you on the evening. 
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
us via info@aldercarhigh.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Murray 
Assistant Head teacher 

Daltons Close, Langley Mill, Nottingham NG16 4HL 
Tel: (01773) 712477 

E-mail: info@aldercarhigh.co.uk 
www.aldercarhigh.co.uk 
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